

# The Northwest Ohio Piping Industry

7570 Caple Blvd., Northwood, OH 43619

419-662-4795

www.pipingindustry.com

Fax 419-662-4534

14-1297-61-530

ECCINCIDED COLKETING DEC 29 M 9:35
PUCO
PUCO

Mr. Thomas Johnson, The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Chairman 180 East Broad Street Columbus, Ohio 43215

Dear Mr. Johnson,

My name is Steve Stewart and I work in the Piping Industry at Local 50 Plumbers, Steamfitters and Service Mechanics of Northwest Ohio. I am contacting you in regards to First Energy's "Powering Ohio's Progress" plan. These are just some of the letters written to express support for that plan. The Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant is a vital part of our community that benefits our members and the region as a whole. The closure of this plant would have a catastrophic effect on their families in the State of Ohio. We sent originals of these letters to Governor Kasich as well, asking his support for the plan. Please keep all of this in mind when you are making decisions about the proposed plan. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Steve Stewart

Marketing & Development/Recruitment

Stew Stewart

Local Union 50 Plumbers, Steamfitters and Service Mechanics

Dear Governor Kasich:

On occasion, my friends and I will visit the Toledo casino. I don't mind gambling a few dollars in exchange for a good night of entertainment. But I don't like to gamble when it comes to the work I do to support my family or when it comes to paying my bills and maintaining a safe home for my wife and children.

After the blistering heat wave we experienced back in 2013 and then the brutal winter, record snow and "Polar Vortex" cold in 2014, I think more has to be done in Ohio to stabilize utility costs in the future.

I've reviewed the highlights of FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan that is before the PUCO and I like many of the aspects it covers.

First, it does provide some control of electricity costs, especially during these "unusual" weather patterns that seem to happen more and more often. Next, the plan also seems like it will retain thousands of jobs, preserve millions in tax revenue, and possibly even help stimulate more economic development in the Buckeye State.

Finally, since I live in Northwest Ohio, if this plan will also benefit the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant in Oak Harbor, than that alone is probably enough to earn my support.

But when you add it all up, this is a "good bet" for the State of Ohio. As Governor, I hope you will support the proposal. Thanks for hearing me out. Please stand with me by sharing my concerns with the PUCO.

Sincerely,

Dear Governor Kasich:

As a member of the United Association of Plumbers, Steamfitters and Service Mechanics, Local 50, my livelihood can be impacted by the rise and fall of the state's economy, more specifically the economic health of Northwest Ohio. And since my union also has a strong working relationship with the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant in Oak Harbor, I also know a little more about Ohio's energy production and consumption than the average citizen.

That's why I'm taking the time to contact you. For the security of Davis-Besse and the long-term potential benefit to the state economy, I urge you to support FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan. "Powering Ohio's Progress."

Personally, I like the plan because over the long term, I think it will help keep electricity affordable. But it will also ensure Davis-Besse, and other Ohio power plants, to continue to operate and thrive.

This is a win-win for me and my Brothers and Sisters at UA Local 50 -- as utility customers and part of the regular work force at Davis-Besse -- not to mention the taxes the plant pays to help support other local services.

On behalf of my family, I hope you will review and then offer your full support to First Energy's plan. If you would please, share this with the PUCO Chairman Thomas W. Johnson so it can become part of his consideration.

# Dear Governor Kasich:

I'm proud to say that I have worked at the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant, handling maintenance and some upgrades as an X-year member of the United Association of Plumbers, Steamfitters and Service Mechanics, Local 50.

It truly is an amazing facility. But it also provides a great deal of tax revenue for the area. I don't want to think about impact on this part of the state if the plant would be forced to shut down. That's the main reason why I am writing you.

I'm hoping you will support First Energy's Electric Security Plan. The proposal will ensure the plan continues to operate. If other portions of the plan can further stimulate the economy in Northwest Ohio, we sure could use that help, too.

I realize you and the PUCO have a duty on behalf of all the residents of Ohio to fully investigate and review this plan, and I hope that happens. But I hope that review includes putting a great deal of weight behind the benefits I mentioned here. I really do think this plan is our best interest.

Thanks for taking the time out of your busy day to review this letter. Please share my feelings and concerns with the PUCO.

In Mathe

Best Regards,

Dear Governor Kasich:

As a member of the United Association of Plumbers, Steamfitters and Service Mechanics, Local 50, my livelihood can be impacted by the rise and fall of the state's economy, more specifically the economic health of Northwest Ohio. And since my union also has a strong working relationship with the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant in Oak Harbor, I also know a little more about Ohio's energy production and consumption than the average citizen.

That's why I'm taking the time to contact you. For the security of Davis-Besse and the long-term potential benefit to the state economy, I urge you to support FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan. "Powering Ohio's Progress."

Personally, I like the plan because over the long term, I think it will help keep electricity affordable. But it will also ensure Davis-Besse, and other Ohio power plants, to continue to operate and thrive.

This is a win-win for me and my Brothers and Sisters at UA Local 50 -- as utility customers and part of the regular work force at Davis-Besse -- not to mention the taxes the plant pays to help support other local services.

On behalf of my family, I hope you will review and then offer your full support to First Energy's plan. If you would please, share this with the PUCO Chairman Thomas W. Johnson so it can become part of his consideration.

## Dear Governor Kasich:

I'm proud to say that I have worked at the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant, handling maintenance and some upgrades as an X-year member of the United Association of Plumbers, Steamfitters and Service Mechanics, Local 50.

It truly is an amazing facility. But it also provides a great deal of tax revenue for the area. I don't want to think about impact on this part of the state if the plant would be forced to shut down. That's the main reason why I am writing you.

I'm hoping you will support First Energy's Electric Security Plan. The proposal will ensure the plan continues to operate. If other portions of the plan can further stimulate the economy in Northwest Ohio, we sure could use that help, too.

I realize you and the PUCO have a duty on behalf of all the residents of Ohio to fully investigate and review this plan, and I hope that happens. But I hope that review includes putting a great deal of weight behind the benefits I mentioned here. I really do think this plan is our best interest.

Thanks for taking the time out of your busy day to review this letter. Please share my feelings and concerns with the PUCO.

Best Regards,

Dear Governor Kasich:

On occasion, my friends and I will visit the Toledo casino. I don't mind gambling a few dollars in exchange for a good night of entertainment. But I don't like to gamble when it comes to the work I do to support my family or when it comes to paying my bills and maintaining a safe home for my wife and children.

After the blistering heat wave we experienced back in 2013 and then the brutal winter, record snow and "Polar Vortex" cold in 2014, I think more has to be done in Ohio to stabilize utility costs in the future.

I've reviewed the highlights of FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan that is before the PUCO and I like many of the aspects it covers.

First, it does provide some control of electricity costs, especially during these "unusual" weather patterns that seem to happen more and more often. Next, the plan also seems like it will retain thousands of jobs, preserve millions in tax revenue, and possibly even help stimulate more economic development in the Buckeye State.

Finally, since I live in Northwest Ohio, if this plan will also benefit the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant in Oak Harbor, than that alone is probably enough to earn my support.

But when you add it all up, this is a "good bet" for the State of Ohio. As Governor, I hope you will support the proposal. Thanks for hearing me out. Please stand with me by sharing my concerns with the PUCO.

Bodry Cook

Sincerely,

Dear Governor Kasich:

As a member of the United Association of Plumbers, Steamfitters and Service Mechanics, Local 50, my livelihood can be impacted by the rise and fall of the state's economy, more specifically the economic health of Northwest Ohio. And since my union also has a strong working relationship with the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant in Oak Harbor, I also know a little more about Ohio's energy production and consumption than the average citizen.

That's why I'm taking the time to contact you. For the security of Davis-Besse and the long-term potential benefit to the state economy, I urge you to support FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan. "Powering Ohio's Progress."

Personally, I like the plan because over the long term, I think it will help keep electricity affordable. But it will also ensure Davis-Besse, and other Ohio power plants, to continue to operate and thrive.

This is a win-win for me and my Brothers and Sisters at UA Local 50 -- as utility customers and part of the regular work force at Davis-Besse -- not to mention the taxes the plant pays to help support other local services.

On behalf of my family, I hope you will review and then offer your full support to First Energy's plan. If you would please, share this with the PUCO Chairman Thomas W. Johnson so it can become part of his consideration.

Edward R. Smith

# Dear Governor Kasich:

On occasion, my friends and I will visit the Toledo casino. I don't mind gambling a few dollars in exchange for a good night of entertainment. But I don't like to gamble when it comes to the work I do to support my family or when it comes to paying my bills and maintaining a safe home for my wife and children.

After the blistering heat wave we experienced back in 2013 and then the brutal winter, record snow and "Polar Vortex" cold in 2014, I think more has to be done in Ohio to stabilize utility costs in the future.

I've reviewed the highlights of FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan that is before the PUCO and I like many of the aspects it covers.

First, it does provide some control of electricity costs, especially during these "unusual" weather patterns that seem to happen more and more often. Next, the plan also seems like it will retain thousands of jobs, preserve millions in tax revenue, and possibly even help stimulate more economic development in the Buckeye State.

Finally, since I live in Northwest Ohio, if this plan will also benefit the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant in Oak Harbor, than that alone is probably enough to earn my support.

But when you add it all up, this is a "good bet" for the State of Ohio. As Governor, I hope you will support the proposal. Thanks for hearing me out. Please stand with me by sharing my concerns with the PUCO.

Sincerely,

Steve STEWART

#### Dear Governor Kasich:

I'm proud to say that I have worked at the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant, handling maintenance and some upgrades as an X-year member of the United Association of Plumbers, Steamfitters and Service Mechanics, Local 50.

It truly is an amazing facility. But it also provides a great deal of tax revenue for the area. I don't want to think about impact on this part of the state if the plant would be forced to shut down. That's the main reason why I am writing you.

I'm hoping you will support First Energy's Electric Security Plan. The proposal will ensure the plan continues to operate. If other portions of the plan can further stimulate the economy in Northwest Ohio, we sure could use that help, too.

I realize you and the PUCO have a duty on behalf of all the residents of Ohio to fully investigate and review this plan, and I hope that happens. But I hope that review includes putting a great deal of weight behind the benefits I mentioned here. I really do think this plan is our best interest.

Thanks for taking the time out of your busy day to review this letter. Please share my feelings and concerns with the PUCO.

Best Regards,

DAWLEL ARMATIS

Dear Governor Kasich:

I'm proud to say that I have worked at the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant, handling maintenance and some upgrades as an X-year member of the United Association of Plumbers, Steamfitters and Service Mechanics, Local 50.

It truly is an amazing facility. But it also provides a great deal of tax revenue for the area. I don't want to think about impact on this part of the state if the plant would be forced to shut down. That's the main reason why I am writing you.

I'm hoping you will support First Energy's Electric Security Plan. The proposal will ensure the plan continues to operate. If other portions of the plan can further stimulate the economy in Northwest Ohio, we sure could use that help, too.

I realize you and the PUCO have a duty on behalf of all the residents of Ohio to fully investigate and review this plan, and I hope that happens. But I hope that review includes putting a great deal of weight behind the benefits I mentioned here. I really do think this plan is our best interest.

Thanks for taking the time out of your busy day to review this letter. Please share my feelings and concerns with the PUCO.

Stree M. Rossum

Best Regards,

Dear Governor Kasich:

As a member of the United Association of Plumbers, Steamfitters and Service Mechanics, Local 50, my livelihood can be impacted by the rise and fall of the state's economy, more specifically the economic health of Northwest Ohio. And since my union also has a strong working relationship with the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant in Oak Harbor, I also know a little more about Ohio's energy production and consumption than the average citizen.

That's why I'm taking the time to contact you. For the security of Davis-Besse and the long-term potential benefit to the state economy, I urge you to support FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan. "Powering Ohio's Progress."

Personally, I like the plan because over the long term, I think it will help keep electricity affordable. But it will also ensure Davis-Besse, and other Ohio power plants, to continue to operate and thrive.

This is a win-win for me and my Brothers and Sisters at UA Local 50 -- as utility customers and part of the regular work force at Davis-Besse -- not to mention the taxes the plant pays to help support other local services.

On behalf of my family, I hope you will review and then offer your full support to First Energy's plan. If you would please, share this with the PUCO Chairman Thomas W. Johnson so it can become part of his consideration.

Respectfully Yours,

Jeff Styllar

Dear Governor Kasich:

On occasion, my friends and I will visit the Toledo casino. I don't mind gambling a few dollars in exchange for a good night of entertainment. But I don't like to gamble when it comes to the work I do to support my family or when it comes to paying my bills and maintaining a safe home for my wife and children.

After the blistering heat wave we experienced back in 2013 and then the brutal winter, record snow and "Polar Vortex" cold in 2014, I think more has to be done in Ohio to stabilize utility costs in the future.

I've reviewed the highlights of FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan that is before the PUCO and I like many of the aspects it covers.

First, it does provide some control of electricity costs, especially during these "unusual" weather patterns that seem to happen more and more often. Next, the plan also seems like it will retain thousands of jobs, preserve millions in tax revenue, and possibly even help stimulate more economic development in the Buckeye State.

Finally, since I live in Northwest Ohio, if this plan will also benefit the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant in Oak Harbor, than that alone is probably enough to earn my support.

But when you add it all up, this is a "good bet" for the State of Ohio. As Governor, I hope you will support the proposal. Thanks for hearing me out. Please stand with me by sharing my concerns with the PUCO.

Unient True

Sincerely,

Dear Governor Kasich:

As a member of the United Association of Plumbers, Steamfitters and Service Mechanics, Local 50, my livelihood can be impacted by the rise and fall of the state's economy, more specifically the economic health of Northwest Ohio. And since my union also has a strong working relationship with the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant in Oak Harbor, I also know a little more about Ohio's energy production and consumption than the average citizen.

That's why I'm taking the time to contact you. For the security of Davis-Besse and the long-term potential benefit to the state economy, I urge you to support FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan. "Powering Ohio's Progress."

Personally, I like the plan because over the long term, I think it will help keep electricity affordable. But it will also ensure Davis-Besse, and other Ohio power plants, to continue to operate and thrive.

This is a win-win for me and my Brothers and Sisters at UA Local 50 -- as utility customers and part of the regular work force at Davis-Besse -- not to mention the taxes the plant pays to help support other local services.

On behalf of my family, I hope you will review and then offer your full support to First Energy's plan. If you would please, share this with the PUCO Chairman Thomas W. Johnson so it can become part of his consideration.

Respectfully Yours,

Daniel J Daniels

## Dear Governor Kasich:

On occasion, my friends and I will visit the Toledo casino. I don't mind gambling a few dollars in exchange for a good night of entertainment. But I don't like to gamble when it comes to the work I do to support my family or when it comes to paying my bills and maintaining a safe home for my wife and children.

After the blistering heat wave we experienced back in 2013 and then the brutal winter, record snow and "Polar Vortex" cold in 2014, I think more has to be done in Ohio to stabilize utility costs in the future.

I've reviewed the highlights of FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan that is before the PUCO and I like many of the aspects it covers.

First, it does provide some control of electricity costs, especially during these "unusual" weather patterns that seem to happen more and more often. Next, the plan also seems like it will retain thousands of jobs, preserve millions in tax revenue, and possibly even help stimulate more economic development in the Buckeye State.

Finally, since I live in Northwest Ohio, if this plan will also benefit the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant in Oak Harbor, than that alone is probably enough to earn my support.

But when you add it all up, this is a "good bet" for the State of Ohio. As Governor, I hope you will support the proposal. Thanks for hearing me out. Please stand with me by sharing my concerns with the PUCO.

Thomas A. La Marite

Sincerely,

Dear Governor Kasich:

As a member of the United Association of Plumbers, Steamfitters and Service Mechanics, Local 50, my livelihood can be impacted by the rise and fall of the state's economy, more specifically the economic health of Northwest Ohio. And since my union also has a strong working relationship with the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant in Oak Harbor, I also know a little more about Ohio's energy production and consumption than the average citizen.

That's why I'm taking the time to contact you. For the security of Davis-Besse and the long-term potential benefit to the state economy, I urge you to support FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan. "Powering Ohio's Progress."

Personally, I like the plan because over the long term, I think it will help keep electricity affordable. But it will also ensure Davis-Besse, and other Ohio power plants, to continue to operate and thrive.

This is a win-win for me and my Brothers and Sisters at UA Local 50 -- as utility customers and part of the regular work force at Davis-Besse -- not to mention the taxes the plant pays to help support other local services.

On behalf of my family, I hope you will review and then offer your full support to First Energy's plan. If you would please, share this with the PUCO Chairman Thomas W. Johnson so it can become part of his consideration.

## Dear Governor Kasich:

On occasion, my friends and I will visit the Toledo casino. I don't mind gambling a few dollars in exchange for a good night of entertainment. But I don't like to gamble when it comes to the work I do to support my family or when it comes to paying my bills and maintaining a safe home for my wife and children.

After the blistering heat wave we experienced back in 2013 and then the brutal winter, record snow and "Polar Vortex" cold in 2014, I think more has to be done in Ohio to stabilize utility costs in the future.

I've reviewed the highlights of FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan that is before the PUCO and I like many of the aspects it covers.

First, it does provide some control of electricity costs, especially during these "unusual" weather patterns that seem to happen more and more often. Next, the plan also seems like it will retain thousands of jobs, preserve millions in tax revenue, and possibly even help stimulate more economic development in the Buckeye State.

Finally, since I live in Northwest Ohio, if this plan will also benefit the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant in Oak Harbor, than that alone is probably enough to earn my support.

But when you add it all up, this is a "good bet" for the State of Ohio. As Governor, I hope you will support the proposal. Thanks for hearing me out. Please stand with me by sharing my concerns with the PUCO.

Sincerely, Mail Megushpuar

Dear Governor Kasich:

As a member of the United Association of Plumbers, Steamfitters and Service Mechanics, Local 50, my livelihood can be impacted by the rise and fall of the state's economy, more specifically the economic health of Northwest Ohio. And since my union also has a strong working relationship with the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant in Oak Harbor, I also know a little more about Ohio's energy production and consumption than the average citizen.

That's why I'm taking the time to contact you. For the security of Davis-Besse and the long-term potential benefit to the state economy, I urge you to support FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan. "Powering Ohio's Progress."

Personally, I like the plan because over the long term, I think it will help keep electricity affordable. But it will also ensure Davis-Besse, and other Ohio power plants, to continue to operate and thrive.

This is a win-win for me and my Brothers and Sisters at UA Local 50 -- as utility customers and part of the regular work force at Davis-Besse -- not to mention the taxes the plant pays to help support other local services.

On behalf of my family, I hope you will review and then offer your full support to First Energy's plan. If you would please, share this with the PUCO Chairman Thomas W. Johnson so it can become part of his consideration.

Mennis Michael &

## Dear Governor Kasich:

I'm proud to say that I have worked at the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant, handling maintenance and some upgrades as an X-year member of the United Association of Plumbers, Steamfitters and Service Mechanics, Local 50.

It truly is an amazing facility. But it also provides a great deal of tax revenue for the area. I don't want to think about impact on this part of the state if the plant would be forced to shut down. That's the main reason why I am writing you.

I'm hoping you will support First Energy's Electric Security Plan. The proposal will ensure the plan continues to operate. If other portions of the plan can further stimulate the economy in Northwest Ohio, we sure could use that help, too.

I realize you and the PUCO have a duty on behalf of all the residents of Ohio to fully investigate and review this plan, and I hope that happens. But I hope that review includes putting a great deal of weight behind the benefits I mentioned here. I really do think this plan is our best interest.

Thanks for taking the time out of your busy day to review this letter. Please share my feelings and concerns with the PUCO.

Best Regards, / Dayne Chambers

Dear Governor Kasich:

As a member of the United Association of Plumbers, Steamfitters and Service Mechanics, Local 50, my livelihood can be impacted by the rise and fall of the state's economy, more specifically the economic health of Northwest Ohio. And since my union also has a strong working relationship with the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant in Oak Harbor, I also know a little more about Ohio's energy production and consumption than the average citizen.

That's why I'm taking the time to contact you. For the security of Davis-Besse and the long-term potential benefit to the state economy, I urge you to support FirstEnergy's proposed Electric Security Plan. "Powering Ohio's Progress."

Personally, I like the plan because over the long term, I think it will help keep electricity affordable. But it will also ensure Davis-Besse, and other Ohio power plants, to continue to operate and thrive.

This is a win-win for me and my Brothers and Sisters at UA Local 50 -- as utility customers and part of the regular work force at Davis-Besse -- not to mention the taxes the plant pays to help support other local services.

On behalf of my family, I hope you will review and then offer your full support to First Energy's plan. If you would please, share this with the PUCO Chairman Thomas W. Johnson so it can become part of his consideration.

Respectfully Yours,

Anthony A. Adlington and a allow

12-5-14

## Dear Governor Kasich:

I'm proud to say that I have worked at the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant, handling maintenance and some upgrades as an X-year member of the United Association of Plumbers, Steamfitters and Service Mechanics, Local 50.

It truly is an amazing facility. But it also provides a great deal of tax revenue for the area. I don't want to think about impact on this part of the state if the plant would be forced to shut down. That's the main reason why I am writing you.

I'm hoping you will support First Energy's Electric Security Plan. The proposal will ensure the plan continues to operate. If other portions of the plan can further stimulate the economy in Northwest Ohio, we sure could use that help, too.

I realize you and the PUCO have a duty on behalf of all the residents of Ohio to fully investigate and review this plan, and I hope that happens. But I hope that review includes putting a great deal of weight behind the benefits I mentioned here. I really do think this plan is our best interest.

Thanks for taking the time out of your busy day to review this letter. Please share my feelings and concerns with the PUCO.

Best Regards,

Peta & Castata